CMS Response to Public Comments Received for CMS-2567 


The Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services (CMS) received (1) one comment related to CMS-2567.  This is the reconciliation of this comment.


Comment: 

The Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services (CMS) received comments from a private citizen in response to the 60-day Federal Register notice.  This comment was not related to the CMS-2567 form, as the commenter stated opposition to the administration of the COVID-19 vaccination to children.  

Response: 

This comment is out of the scope of the information collection.
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